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 anna rosen COMNOT2014/2125/P 11/05/2014  11:26:25 I live behind the building and I oppose the plans to build an additional story which would deprive me 

of light and sun light in my living room and my kitchen.Building an extra story will affect all the houses 

around it. My home which listed and is in Wren Street is only 2 stories high and will be further dwarfed 

by an additional story to the Pakenham Arms and be deprived of air and sunlight.  

I also oppose the plans to create several new flats on three floors above the pub where there are none at 

the moment except the public house staff accommodation because it would create further density and  

noise. I strongly oppose the plans to create a new commercial pub kitchen inside the rear extension 

directly underneath and in very close proximity of my bedroom window. I am concerned about the plan 

to have a commercial size flue going up the party wall under my bedroom window because it is likely 

to create a nuisance of foul greasy odours and attract vermin. I am concerned that despite repeated 

complaints, this public house has been allowed to operate in very dilapidated conditions for many years 

with defective extractors, foul odours and rats. please inform my of progress of application. I am not 

happy that I hadn't been kept informed of previous application ref 2013/6910/P.
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